
STATE OFFICERS COMPENSATION COMMJ!SSION 

November 28, 2011 

The Honorable Gary Stevens 
Senate President 
Alaska State Legislature 
State Capitol, Room 111 
Juneau, Alaska 

Dear Senate President Stevens: 

Rick Halford, Chair 

P.O. BOX 110201 
JUNEAU, ALASKA 99811-0201 

PHONE: (907) 465-4430 
FAX: (907) 465-3415 

The State Officers Compensation Commission met on October 19, 2011 to prepare preliminary 
findings and recommendations on the rate and form of compensation, benefits, and allowances for 
legislators, the governor, the lieutenant governor, and each principal executive department head. 

Following discussion, the Commission unanimously agreed that salary increases would not be 
recommended this year. The Commission will monitor changes in the cost of living, in addition to 
the economic outlook, and will review salaries at its next annual meeting. 

t7)tf7rbmitted, 

\p£1rU~J 
RickHalford / 
Chair 



STATE OFF1CERS COMPENSATION COMMISSION 

November 28, 2011 

The Honorable Mike Chenault 
Speaker of the House 
Alaska State Legislature 
State Capitol, Room 208 
Juneau, Alaska 

Dear Speaker Chenault: 

Rick Halford, Chair 

P.O.BOX110201 
JUNEAU, ALASKA 99811-0201 

PHONE: (907) 465-4430 
FA}(: (907) 465-3415 

The State Officers Compensation Commission met on October 19, 2011 to prepare preliminary 
findings and recommendations on the rate and form of compensation, benefits, and allowances for 
legislators, the governor, the lieutenant governor, and each principal executive department head. 

Following discussion, the Commission unanimously agreed that salary increases would not be 
recommended this year. The Commission will monitor changes in the cost of living, in addition to 
the economic outlook, and will review salaries at its next annual meeting. 

~Z'. 
Rkk!blfmd r.tJ 
Chair 



STATE omCE.RS COMPENSATION COMMISSION 

November 28, 2011 

Governor Sean Parnell 
Alaska State Capitol 
Juneau, Alaska 

Dear Governor Parnell: 

P.O. BOX 110201 
JUNEAU, ALASKA. 99811-0201 

PHONE: (907) 4654430 
FAX: (907) 465-3415 

lhe State Officers Compensation Commission met on October 19, 2011 to prepare preliminary 
findings and recommendations on the rate and form of compensation, benefits, and allowances for 
legislators, the governor, the lieutenant governor, and each principal executive department head. 

Following discussion, the Commission unanimously agreed that salary increases would not be 
recommended this year. lhe Commission will monitor changes in the cost of living, in addition to 
the economic outlook, and will review salaries at its next annual meeting. 

~1112~.'~ 
Rick Halford ]-
Chair 



STATE OFFICERS COMPENSATION COMMISSION 

~overnber28,2011 

Lt. Governor Mead Treadwell 
Alaska State Capitol 
Juneau, Alaska 

Dear Lt. Governor Treadwell: 

Rick Halford, Chair 

P.O. BOX 110201 
.JUNEAU, ALASKA 99811-0201 

PHONE: (907) 465-4430 
FAX: (907) 465-3415 

The State Officers Compensation Commission met on October 19,2011 to prepare preliminary 
findings and recommendations on the rate and form of compensation, benefits, and allowances for 
legislators, the governor, the lieutenant governor, and each principal executive department head. 

Following discussion, the Commission unanimously agreed that salary increases would not be 
recommended this year. The Commission will monitor changes in the cost of living, in addition to 
the economic outlook, and will review salaries at its next annual meeting. 


